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26/02/2024

MRS Elaine Walls
4 / 701/703 Barrenjoey RD
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/0044 - 27 Kevin Avenue AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

My concern is the amount of traffic already using Kevin Ave. We have a primary school, a pre
school and a church all close together in this area which generates quite a lot of traffic as well
as high residential. Also traffic is funnelled into Kevin Ave from other streets simply because
it’s too dangerous to exit their street and they opt for the safer route with traffic lights at Kevin
Ave. Traffic lights at George St would help ever increasing traffic using Kevin Ave. Thank you.
Elaine Walls




